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Good morning all you HAMmers!!  I hope Christmas was awesome and if you're still enjoying a
Christmas break congratulations.  Check out the new "Projects" section under the Menu to the
left.  I added this today and the first article comes courtesy of Josh Brothers, KF4KQS, with
pictures of a project he worked on in GA a few days ago for a friend of his.  The way the section
is setup is where you can select an article title in order to read that article.  I'll use the name of
the rig, or equipment, being worked on or built, when feasible to do so, in order to give you a
better idea of what the article is about an to help make it a little easier to search for later on.  I
hope you enjoy Josh's project and I look forward to sharing many more. Please share your
project pictures and/or videos with me so we can show the local HAMs, and the world, what
you're working on.
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